From: Susan Hancy

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 8:21 AM

To: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au; Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Application No. DA2020/1756

Categories: DA2020/1756

Dear Mr Stokes and the planning panel members,

I’d like to add my voice to the request from Newport residents to be consulted as part of the process to decide how
best to develop Robertson Rd. This is the only opportunity we have for being able to create a village feeling for
Newport which is sorely lacking. Robertson Road has the potential to be the village hub for Newport with high
pedestrian traffic and low vehicular traffic, but a garage entrance onto Robertson Road would destroy this
opportunity.

Kind Regards
Susan Hancy



